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May Meeting 
Organ Demonstration - Registration Video  

Potluck Meal  

Tuesday, May 24, 2016 
6:30 p.m. 

St. John’s Episcopal Church 

2827 Wheat Street 

Columbia SC 29205 

Please RSVP by May 20 to Tony Roof (803-606-1596 or tonyroof@windstream.net) if you 

are attending so we can have an accurate count for the main dish 
 

 

 

The Greater Columbia AGO Chapter will hold its final meeting of 

the 2015-2016 program year on May 24 at St. John’s Episcopal 

Church. The rebuilt Tellers pipe organ with a new console is 

being installed and will be ready for a demonstration following 

our meeting.  

 

Members are asked to bring a side dish for a potluck meal 

beginning at 6:30 p.m. AGO will provide a main dish, drinks, 

and paper products.  Members should bring a vegetable, salad, 

or dessert. 

 

In memory of AGO member Sally Cherrington-Beggs who died 

in March of 2012, a video on registration which she produced for 

the Allen Organ Company will be viewed. Lincoln Pipe Organs 

of Lincolnton, NC, (formerly John Dower Pipe Organs) has been 

in charge of the rebuilding of the Tellers pipe organ under the 

watchful eye of Stephen Spake. Our own member David Lowry is 

the consultant on the project. Organist/choirmaster Celia Tolar-

Bane has graciously agreed to host this event. Please make the 

effort to attend and be a part of this exciting end-of-the-year 

program. 

  

mailto:tonyroof@windstream.net
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ROBERT TRIPLETT 

 
The Greater Columbia AGO chapter is saddened by the death of 

member Robert Triplett, who passed away on April 25, 2016.  

Robert had only a few family members. No service plans have been 

made at this time. His body is going to University research.  
 

He was a volunteer with Historic Columbia. The following is from 

their Facebook page.  
 

It is with great sadness that we announce the passing of Dr. Robert Triplett. After a long illness, he died on Monday, April 25th. Robert was a lively, 

charming, cultured, independent man, with strong feelings, strong ideas and strong interests including art, music and, of course, Historic Columbia. 

He had been an active guide with HC for many years. Originally from Chester, SC, he became a college professor in Iowa, teaching music and 

playing the organ, and continued his interest and involvement with the organ when he moved to Columbia, playing at various churches for many 

years. 
 

A few of the HC staff with whom Robert worked closely remember him below. 

Robert was one of the first volunteers I grew to know when I joined HC eight years ago. I'll always remember his love for sharing new information 

on the Hampton and Preston families and his ability to enthrall visitors with the ways he shared the stories about the site. Robert and I often 

chuckled when he would call to ask for me to help him fix any given computer issue he managed to work his way into that week. Inevitably, we'd get 

it figured out and then I would have to wait a moment while he grabbed a pen to write down the steps to keep the issue from happening again. In 

those moments, other topics of conversation would arise and over the years we traded thoughts on a myriad of subjects which allowed me to 

appreciate his humor and intellect. 

-James Quint, Director of Education 

Robert was a great tour guide and volunteer. He was great because he was a story teller who interacted with people in a friendly and casual manner. 

Robert's mind was always inquisitive and sharp. He had no qualms about challenging perceived facts if he felt that there was more to the story. He 

contacted me on several occasions to find out more information about an object, or what to some might have been an obscure history factoid. I have 

no doubt that his gentlemanly southern drawl, especially the way he could draw out the word "yesss", only added to his tours, especially for people 

not from South Carolina. Robert will be greatly missed and we appreciate his years of dedication and stewardship in interpreting our historic house 

museums for hundreds of visitors.  

-Fielding Freed, Director of Historic House Museums 

One of my fondest memories of Robert dates back about ten years, when Historic Columbia offered a downtown tour of several places of worship. 

Robert was an accomplished organist, who, on that day, played a delightful concert at Washington Street Methodist that added such an incredible 

spirit to the event. He was a gentleman and one of Historic Columbia's staunchest supporters, whose personable approach to his visitors instantly 

made them feel welcome. 

-John Sherrer, Director of Cultural Resources 

My fond memories of Robert are many. There was Robert wearing his stylish straw hat leading a custom carriage tour for ladies from Laurel Crest. 

Robert holding a young child spellbound on a Hampton Preston tour. Robert gaining the attention of weary group tour members and bringing smiles 

to their faces as his presentation began. Robert reading, studying, researching and memorizing until he was satisfied with his tours. And Robert 

always, but always, ordering dessert at monthly lunches. Robert brought his joy and zest for life to his volunteer efforts at Historic Columbia and we 

were enriched by his presence. 

-Ann Posner, Former Volunteer Director 

Thank you, Robert, for all your work making Historic Columbia such a special place, for so many people, for so many years. 

 

Mr. Alvin “Al” Eugene Kelley 
 

We also send our sympathies to AGO member Nancy Kelley on the death of her husband. 

Mr. Alvin “Al” Eugene Kelley, 80, passed away Thursday, March 24, 2016.  

Al is survived by his wife of 53 years, Nancy Brannen Kelley; his sons, Gene Kelley (Christine), Paul Kelley; 

two grandchildren, Regan and Matt, all of Columbia; a sister, Mary Frances Barnhart of Randleman, N.C.; and 

many nieces and nephews. He was predeceased by two brothers, H.T. Kelley Jr., LeRoy Kelley; and a sister, 

Ola Belle Walker. 

Memorials may be made to Shandon UMC Endowment Fund, 3407 Devine Street, Columbia, SC 29205. 
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MEET YOUR AGO OFFICERS 

 

 
PHOTO:  David Lowry, Karen Shevenell, Frances Webb, Joy Ackerman, Norman McCorkle, Tony Roof, Susan Sturkie 
(Margaret Davis, not pictured) 

 
DEAN 
 

Frances Webb earned a bachelor's degree in piano pedagogy from Coker College in 1967. Her graduate work was done 

at Indiana University where she completed a master's degree in piano performance in 1969.  

 

Her 36-year teaching career was spent at Texas State University in San Marcos, Texas where she taught applied piano and 

piano literature. She was one of the founders of the Young Pianist Competition held each spring at the university. Her 

performance specialty was accompanying both faculty and students. During her time in San Marcos, she was organist and 

music director for St. Mark's Episcopal Church. Upon retirement in 2006, she returned to her home state of South 

Carolina. 

 

In her retirement she taught as an adjunct professor of organ at Columbia College and was the accompanist for Columbia 

Choral Society for three years.  Since arriving in Columbia 10 years ago, she has served as substitute organist for 53 

churches. Presently she serves as Dean of the Greater Columbia Chapter of the American Guild of Organists and as chair 

of the Young Organist Competition. As a member of Symphony League, she chairs the Arthur Fraser International 

Competition Committee. This competition is part of the Southeastern Piano Festival held in June each year at USC.  

 

SUB-DEAN 
 

Joy Ackerman has just begun her 34th year as Organist and Choir Director at McGregor Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.).  

She and husband Bill live at Lake Murray near Irmo. Joy holds a B.A. Degree in Music and an M.E. Degree in 

Elementary Guidance from the University of South Carolina.  She began her music career teaching piano and taught in her 

home for sixteen years.  Joy is grateful for the training she has received from many wonderful musicians, including 

Marian Manwiller (piano, Florence, SC), John Kenneth Adams (piano, USC), the late Mary Lib Avinger (organ, USC) 

and the late Arpad Darazs (Concert Choir and Choral Conducting, USC).  Now that Joy is retired from her other career as 

an elementary guidance counselor, she enjoys concerts and recitals, movies, sunset boat rides, and being a grandmother to 

six-year-old Ben.    
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SECRETARY 
 

Margaret Kirkman Davis is Director of Music at Brookland United Methodist Church in West Columbia.  This year 

marks her 51st year of service as choir director and organist in various denominations.  (She began when she was 3.)  

Margaret holds a B.M. degree from UNC-G and M.M.Ed. from USC, with doctoral studies in choral and instrumental 

music.  She has extensive performing experience and has taught children and adults from ages from 2 to 86 in public and 

private schools and in arts centers.  She teaches piano at Brookland UMC and teaches Music and Movement at Redeemer 

Lutheran Preschool.  Margaret and her husband Gary enjoy gardening, cooking, entertaining their cat Miles Davis, and 

playing with their 4 amazing (of course!) grandchildren, Billy, Ben, McKenna, and Colin.  

 

TREASURER 
 

Tony Roof serves as Minister of Music at Pisgah Lutheran Church, Lexington. He has served there since 1992 and his 

duties include directing the choirs & handbells, organist, and service planning. 

Tony holds a Bachelor of Science degree from Newberry College and is plant manager over 50+ employees at Roof 

Basket Works in Lexington, a position he has held since 1985.  Roof Basket Works manufactures over 5 million wooden 

baskets annually with distribution across the United States and Canada for both agricultural and decorative applications. 

Tony is very active in the Association of Lutheran Musicians of South Carolina where he has served as President since 

1992 and has been responsible for bringing numerous nationally recognized artists and lecturers into the state. For AGO 

he has served as Dean (2004-10), Sub-dean (2000-04 and 2013-16) and also served as the coordinator for the 2013 Region 

IV convention of the American Guild of Organists.  He is currently also serving as District Convener of South Carolina 

for AGO. 

In his spare time, Tony is President and Financial Director for the Lexington County Arts Association/ Village Square 

Theatre and Vice-President of the SC Gay and Lesbian Business Guild. He was awarded by the Lexington County Arts 

Association in 2014 with the Standing Ovation Award and again in 2015 with the Barbara Bise volunteer of the year 

award. 

 

MEMBER-AT-LARGE 
 

Dr. David Lowry is the Parish Musician of The Church of the Good Shepherd (Episcopal) where he has been for 19 

years. He is Professor Emeritus of Music at Winthrop University where he was chair of the organ department for 47 years. 

He is a past Dean of the Charlotte Chapter, AGO, and a past President of the Association of Anglican Musicians, and the 

founder/conductor of the York County Choral Society, which he conducted for 31 years. He served the board of the Royal 

School of Church Music in America for 20 years. The RSCM bestowed on him the HonRSCM at St. Asaph Cathedral, 

Wales, in 2002. Baldwin Wallace University, Union Theological Seminary in New York, and the University of North 

Texas are his alma maters. In his partial retirement, he enjoys being a critic of classical music performances in Columbia 

for The Free Times.  

 

MEMBER-AT-LARGE 
 

Norman McCorkle is a Salisbury, NC, native and a graduate of Shenandoah University with majors in music and history. 

He did graduate work in history from Wake Forest University and studied organ at Duke University and the University of 

NC. He has sung under Robert Shaw and Norman Luboff and once accompanied Willie of the Oak Ridge Boys for a 

wedding. He was employed by the SC Department of Archives and History where he researched and wrote inscriptions 

for official state historical markers. Later he was employed by the SC Budget and Control Board and then by 

Consolidated Systems before retiring in 2011. During this time, Norman was Music Director/Organist for a number of 

churches and has been in his present position at Shady Grove Methodist Church in Irmo for twenty years. 

Norman is an ordained deacon in the Presbyterian Church (USA) and is the eighth generation McCorkle that has been a 

member of his home church, Thyatira Presbyterian, Salisbury, NC, where he serves as the church museum curator and on 

the Trust Fund Board. 

Norman has authored the following books: "The McCorkles and Related Families", which traces his lineage back to 1460; 

"Thyatira Memories", which is memories of various members/pastors of Thyatira Presbyterian Church; and "Marriage 

Bonds (1777-1805) of The Rev. Dr. Samuel Eusebius McCorkle" (in preparation). He has also authored numerous articles 

in "PeeDee Magazine" and "The Journal of the Rowan County Genealogical Society."  

He holds professional memberships in the American Guild of Organists; the National Trust for Historic Preservation; and 

the Rowan County, NC, Genealogical Society. Norman was inducted into the Shenandoah University Hall of Fame in 

2016. Norman is married to Linda Joyce Clark, and they have two children and six grandchildren. 



 
5 

MEMBER-AT-LARGE 
 

Karen Shevenell was raised in Columbia, SC.  She graduated from the following schools:  Irmo High School, 1979; 

Columbia College (SC), 1983, BM degree in Vocal Performance and Church Music; The Southern Baptist Theological 

Seminary, Louisville, KY, 1987, MCM degree with an emphasis in Vocal pedagogy. 

Karen has served as Secretary of the Executive Committee of the Greater Columbia, SC Chapter of the AGO from 2010-

2016. She exchanged her duties of Secretary, as of this year, for the position of Member-At Large, on the same 

committee. 

As of April 3, 2016, Karen began her duties as Minister of Music and Organist at Faith Lutheran Church, West Columbia. 

 She has served in various aspects of Music Ministry in churches in SC, Louisville, KY; Indiana, and Annapolis, MD. In 

addition to her duties at Faith Lutheran, Karen is a Voice Instructor at the Carolina Music Academy, which is located in 

St. Martin-In-The-Fields Episcopal Church, Columbia. She is also a freelance seamstress. 

Karen lives in Irmo, and is married to Joe Shevenell.  They have 2 children: Joseph Isaac Shevenell, age 16; Miriam 

Medvec Shevenell, age 13 

They also have 3 "fur-babies", all Guinea Pigs, whose names are:  Cinnamon, Nutmeg, and Pepper (aka "Dr. P). 

 

REGISTRAR and MEMBERSHIP CHAIR 
 

Susan Sturkie has been Organist at Good Shepherd Lutheran Church since October of 1988. Born in Mooresville, N.C., 

Susan graduated from St. Andrews Presbyterian College (now St. Andrews University) in Laurinburg, N.C., with a B.M. 

in Music Education studying both organ and voice. After graduating, she taught elementary school music at Ft. Bragg and 

Ft. Jackson Dependents Schools. She is a member of the American Guild of Organists, the Association of Lutheran 

Church Musicians, and the Association of Lutheran Musicians of SC. As well as serving as Registrar and Membership 

Chair of the Greater Columbia chapter of the American Guild of Organists, Susan is Treasurer of the Association of 

Lutheran Musicians of SC. Susan and her husband Dick are the parents of one son, Trey. 

 

CHORAL EVENSONG 
 

Trinity Episcopal Cathedral 

Sunday afternoons at 4:00 p.m. 
 

Join us as the sun is setting for this service of readings, prayers, and music.   

Choral Evensong offers the finest elements of Anglican liturgy and music, and welcomes all people to Trinity 

Cathedral. 

Join us following Evensong for hospitality and refreshments under the oaks on the Cathedral Lawn. 

 
                                        Hector Olivera 

June 26, 2016 at 4:00 p.m. 
Park Road Baptist Church 
3900 Park Road 
Charlotte, NC 

 

 
Hector Olivera will perform on the new Rodgers Infinity 484 four manual organ recently installed at 
Park Road Baptist Church. 
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AGO NATIONAL CONVENTION- HOUSTON 

 
 

Sunday, June 19-Thursday, June 23 
www.AGOHouston2016.com. 

 
 

Welcome New and Returning Members 
 
Marc Rattray 

Director of Worship & Arts 

St. Andrews Presbyterian Church 

6952 St. Andrews Rd. 

Columbia SC 29212 1143 

marc@sapc.net 

 

Sharon Rattray 

211 Quill Ct. 

Columbia SC 29212 1619 

smrattray@earthlink.com 

Organist 

St. Andrews Presbyterian Church 

 

Laura Siddons 

1800 Salem Church Road 

Irmo SC 29063 

lpsiddons@gmail.com 

Cell: 803 414 6096 

 
 

file:///C:/Users/Owner/Downloads/www.AGOHouston2016.com
mailto:smrattray@earthlink.com
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 May Birthdays  
 

 

   

 
5/01 Joshua Evanovich  

5/12 Elaine Sandberg  

5/13 Sarah Fletcher  

5/19 Justin DuRant  

5/24 Lloyd Pilkington  

 

 

 

 

 
 

    

                  Rising Star 
In the May issue of The American Organist, pages 42-43, 

please read the article entitled "Rising Star."  
 

At age 15, Carolyn Craig was winner of the 2012 Young 

Organist Competition sponsored by the Greater Columbia 

AGO Chapter. In 2013 she was the winner of the RYCO 

held at the Regional Convention also here in Columbia. As 

the RCYO winner, she performed at the National AGO Convention held in Boston 

in 2014.  Presently she is a student of Chris Young at Indiana University. 
 

Carolyn is an amazing young woman who was considering both medicine and 

music as career choices, but she has now decided to focus on music. She is 

definitely a rising star and she got an initial boost from our very own Young 

Organist Competition. We can be proud of our part in her budding career. 
 

Please consider donating to the Young Organist Competition when you pay your 

AGO dues this year. Your gift is tax deductible and supports a most worthy cause. 

 

Please send information for June’s 
newsletter to tonyroof@windstream.net by 

May 20. 
 

 

 

mailto:tonyroof@windstream.net?subject=AGO%20Newsletter
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** NEW LISTING - OR CHANGES  

POSITIONS AVAILABLE   
Please contact Susan Sturkie (803-788-6807 or sloopystur@aol.com) to update this information or for more 

information on these openings.   

 

BISHOPVILLE 

Bishopville United Methodist Church, 115 W. Church St., Bishopville, SC 29010 has an immediate opening 

for a part-time Organist or Organist/Choir Director. Job requirements are Wednesday evening choir practice, 

Sunday pre-worship practice, worship service (11 a.m.), special services, and funeral services. Salary is 

commensurate with responsibilities of individual(s). The instrument is a 15 rank, 2 manual, 1978 Austin 

organ. Pease direct all inquired to Don at 843-339-8611 or dgrant@mantissarow.com    

 

CAYCE 

State Street Baptist Church is seeking a part time Music Director/Worship Leader who will be responsible 

for leading the church’s graded choir program including directing the adult choir and leading the worship 

service (blended). Please send resume to the Personnel Committee Attention Jay Zeigler, State Street Baptist 

Church; 1420 State Street; Cayce, SC 29033 or email to jay.zeigler@amcor.com 

 

COLUMBIA 

Ascension Lutheran Church, 827 Wildwood Ave, Columbia, SC 29203 is searching for a part-time Parish 

Musician comfortable playing a range of styles. The congregation welcomes creativity, flexibility, and 

diversity. Instruments are a small 3 manual Moller with antiphonal division and piano in the nave. Job 

requirements are Sunday worship service (11 a.m.), seasonal and special services, and funeral services. 

Presently no choir but could be developed and a 3 Octave set of hand bells is available. Please send resume to 

address listed above or email to ascension.office827@gmail.com. Call 803-786-6429 for more information. 

 

Ft. Jackson Chapel, Catholic Service, Main Post Chapel. Keyboardist/Organist for Catholic Service on 

Sundays at 11:00 a.m. Contact Tharon Honeycutt, President, MSB Analytics, Inc., at his cellphone: 256-541-

1593 or email him at: 

Tharon.honeycutt@msbainc.com. 

 

Gethsemane Lutheran Church, 6904 Satchelford Road, 29206, is seeking a part-time Organist and Choir 

Director starting in August 2014. (Contact Susan Sturkie at sloopystur@aol.com or the church contact person 

for a complete job description.) Qualified applicants should email resume and letter of interest to Elizabeth 

Barrett at elbarrett@ymail.com or call 803-553-0362. 

 

North Trenholm Baptist Church, 6515 N. Trenholm Rd., Columbia SC 29206 has an immediate opening for 

a part-time Organist. Job requirement is for Traditional Worship service, Sunday mornings only 8:00 AM- 

10:00 AM, and perhaps a special service during the year. Salary is commensurate with responsibilities of 

individual. The instrument is a Baldwin Model B290-2 manual. Please contact  Michael Cates, M.Div., 

 michael@ntbc.org  or  803- 518-4567. 

 
Park Street Baptist Church, 2204 Park Street, is seeking an Organist/Choir Accompanist.  Sunday morning 
service with Wednesday night choir rehearsal.  3 manual Allen Renaissance digital and pipe combination 
organ with 9 ranks of Möller pipes. Yamaha C7 Grand. Salary negotiable. Contact Wendi Humphries, 
Minister of Music at 603-4787 for more information. 
 
Trinity Presbyterian Church, 1000 Greenlawn Ave, Columbia SC 29209 is seeking a part time Choir 

Director/Organist. The director will be responsible for the following: (1) Plan and provide instrumental and 

choral music at the regularly scheduled worship services which include: Christmas Eve, Holy Week and 

during Vacation Bible School (as needed) and any other special services planned by Worship Committee and 

Session. (2) Recruiting, assisting and supervising the current Adult choir and Children's choir (as an 

accompaniment to seasonal services). This includes weekly rehearsals. (3) Participate in weekly meetings 

with Pastor; meet monthly with the Worship Committee as an exofficio member (or send choir rep). 

Coordinate with Pastor and/or Worship Committee the general planning and leadership of the Church's 

worship program. (4) Provide music for all wedding and funerals in the church, when requested. Please 

contact Pastor Robyn Garrison, office 803-776-2067, email robyn@trinitypresonline.com. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:sloopystur@aol.com
mailto:ascension.office827@gmail.com
tel:803-786-6429
mailto:Tharon.honeycutt@msbainc.com
mailto:elbarrett@ymail.com
mailto:michael@ntbc.org
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DANIEL ISLAND 

Saint Clare of Assisi Catholic Church, 885 Island Park Drive, Suite A, Daniel Island, SC 29492.  

Director of Music & Liturgy 

Chief Responsibilities 

• Helps create and sustain full, active and joyful 

congregational participation to promote beautiful 

liturgies 

• With the Pastor and the Liturgy Team, plans and 

directs music and seasonal liturgical offerings 

• Plays weekend Masses (three), holy days, 

funerals, weddings and other liturgies as needed 

• Plays the organ and/or piano and directs other 

instruments 

• Builds, trains, directs and inspires parish choirs 

(adult, youth, schola) 

• Develops and oversees contemporary ensemble 

• Trains and supervises cantors 

• Collaborates with liturgical ministry 

coordinators 

• Coordinates the care and repair of all parish 

instruments 

• Has knowledge of electronics and sound 

systems 

• Plans and monitors annual music and liturgy 

budget 

• Performs administrative functions and 

collaborates with parish staff 

Qualifications 

• Dependable, dedicated, energetic, flexible and 

creative with a sense of humor 

• Motivated to grow the music program into one 

respected throughout metro area and beyond 

• Minimum of a Bachelor's degree in music, 

liturgy or related field or commensurate 

experience in parish music and liturgical ministry 

• Strong proficiency in playing the organ and the 

piano; vocal skills a bonus 

• Thorough understanding of Catholic liturgical 

norms and customs 

• Strong organizational and communication skills 

especially through use of software and social 

media 

• Effective collaboration with clergy, musicians, 

staff and congregation 

Other 

• 550-seat Auditorium equipped with Allen 

Chapel Series CF8a two manual organ and 

upright piano 

• Salary commensurate with qualifications and 

competitive with market standards based on NPM 

guidelines 

• Funerals and weddings paid in addition to salary 

• Benefits include medical/dental and retirement 

plans participation 

• Continuing education opportunities available 

 

About the Employer 

We are the newest parish in the U.S., established Easter Sunday 2014, on Daniel Island in beautiful, historic 

and growing Charleston, ranked one of the world's top cultural and tourist destinations. We are a family of 

600 households so far, mostly of working professionals with children who have migrated to Charleston from 

throughout the country. Presently we worship in the 550-seat auditorium of Bishop England High School. A 

capital campaign to build a church will begin in early 2016 with the goal of completing construction in 2021. 

Visit us at saintclareofassisi.com. See our community at danielisland.com.  

Send applications or inquiries to: gwest@saintclareofassisi.com 

 

DENMARK 

Bethel Park United Methodist Church is seeking a part-time Organist/Choir Director.  Our instrument is a 

33-rank, three manual Gress-Miles Organ with antiphonal organ in the rear of the sanctuary.  Service playing 

is most important, and ability to lead hymns with the organ is a must.  Our choir is composed of 25-35 

members and continues a long history of excellence.  Ability to sight read above average choral music is a 

must.  We rehearse on Monday evenings at 7 p.m.  Our Sunday morning worship service is at 11 a.m.  We 

will offer salary commensurate with experience.  Additional playing for funerals is negotiable.  Special 

services will be required at Christmas and Easter.  Please contact Rev. Terry Roof at TARoof@umcsc.org , 

or the church office at 803-793-3669. 

 

GILBERT 

Cherokee Presbyterian Church, 3622 Augusta Highway, Gilbert, SC 29054 (803) 356-4289 Music Director. 

Please forward your resume to contact@cherokeepresbytrian.com Description: The church musician is 

responsible for planning and leading the music played and sung during worship services in accordance with 

the mission, vision and values of Cherokee Presbyterian Church. Director has experience and training in 

contemporary and traditional church worship music, directing a band, leading singers, providing leadership 

and management, and experience in creating a clear professional sound. (For complete job description, 

contact the church.) 

 

NEWBERRY 

Newberry Associate Reformed Presbyterian Church, Organist and/or Choir Director 

Contact is Marc Faulkenberry, (803) 351-0800, marcfaulkenberry@att.net. www.newberryarp.org 

http://saintclareofassisi.com/
http://danielisland.com/
mailto:gwest@saintclareofassisi.com
mailto:TARoof@umcsc.org
mailto:marcfaulkenberry@att.net
http://www.newberryarp.org/


 
12 

ORANGEBURG 

** Orangeburg Lutheran Church in Orangeburg, SC has an opening for an Organist and Director of Music 

Ministries.  The duties of the organist include regular Sunday worship as well as special services, weddings 

and funerals.  The position of Director of Music Ministries includes the direction of both the chancel choir 

and a bell choir.  Orangeburg Lutheran has a pipe organ as well as a Grand piano in the chancel.  There is one 

worship service on Sunday. Interested candidates should send their curriculum vitae including references as a 

pdf attachment to olc610@bellsouth.net  For more information call 803-534-1192 or send an email to the 

address above.  Applications will be reviewed by the search committee as they are received. 

 

ROCK HILL 

Grace Lutheran Church, Rock Hill, SC is looking for a Full-Time Director of Music Ministries (salary 

$42,000-$46,000). 

Key Responsibilities: 

 Provide musical leadership for weekly worship (8:30 and 11:00 AM Sunday Worship) midweek 

Lenten and Advent worship, major festivals and other worship opportunities as scheduled.  

 Director children's music program with the assistance of music interns from Winthrop  

 Work collaboratively with pastor to plan and lead thematic worship  

 Plan and conduct inspiring, efficient choir rehearsals  

 Oversee, build upon and expand a creative program of vocal and instrumental music  

 Perform administrative duties related to worship and music, including, but not limited to preparation 

of worship support material, copyright compliance and budget management.  

 Oversee maintenance of music library, musical instruments, rehearsal space, etc.  

 Be available for planning rehearsing and playing for weddings and funerals 

Resumes may be sent to Rev. Christine Stoxen:pastorstoxen@comporium.net . 

 

 

mailto:olc610@bellsouth.net
mailto:pastorstoxen@comporium.net

